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Document citation: 79 FR 18124
Proposed IRS Form 1023 EZ


We at the California Association of Nonprofits (CalNonprofits) applaud the Office for 
developing a simpler version of Form 1023. It streamlines the application process for 
both applicant and reviewer. It does not do a poorer job of identifying 
intended fraud than the current form does.


In fact, Form 1023 --because it documents intentions more than past behavior -- is 
not an ideal place for identification of misuse of charitable assets. We hope that cost 
savings from this streamlining can be used for investigation of criminal behavior 
hiding under false nonprofit names.


Jan Masaoka
CEO, California Association of Nonprofits
180 Howard Street, Suite 300, San Francisco, CA 94105
415.926.0034 direct
www.calnonprofits.org
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